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United Statekzﬁﬁfiear Regulatory
Dept. of Transportation

Mail Stop E4L

Washington DC 20555

Attn: Mr. Leonard GCordon
RE: QA Program Certification
Dear Mr. Gordon:

In regards to our telephone conversation of August 2., 1988,
[ am herewith enclosing a copy of our Quality Assurance Frogram
for use, maintenance and repair of shipping containers for
radioactive material, for your review and acceptance.

Also enclosed is our check in the amount of $150.00 for this
certitftication,

If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to
write or call,.

Sincerely,

R1 ~l\'i ASSOCIATES, INC,
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!uAnn Dunn
President
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